
2020 Qilak Award 
 
CASCA is pleased to announce Ms. Julie Bolduc-Duval as the recipient of the 2020 Qilak Award. 
 
Ms. Bolduc-Duval serves as the Executive Director of Discover the Universe, a Canadian 
astronomy training program. For over a decade, Ms. Bolduc-Duval has developed Discover the 
Universe into an oustandingly effective program for training educators in astronomy. The program 
has reached thousands of educators from elementary school through university via both in-person 
workshops and online seminars. Importantly, training is offered in both French and English, thus 
reaching a bilingual community worldwide (including, for example, participants from Europe and 
Africa). With trained educators now able to effectively disseminate astronomy material, Discover 
the Universe’s impact has a multiplicative effect on the community, thanks to the outstanding work 
of Ms. Bolduc-Duval. 
CASCA is delighted to recognize Ms. Bolduc-Duval’s efforts with this award. 
 
 
The FAAQ gives Congratulations to Jean-Marc Perreault from Les Vagabonds du Ciel club in 
Lanaudière, who will be awarded the Qilak prize at the next annual general meeting. 
 


